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Term 3 Week 3 

Education Week is a statewide event to celebrate public 
education in NSW, to highlight the achievements of  
public education, putting the spotlight on our students, 
our educators and the communities that support them. 

This year's theme is I Learn, We Learn. It is a celebration 
of our school’s commitment to ensuring that every  
student, every teacher, every leader will improve every 
year. We strive to achieve a culture of high expectations 
for our students and ourselves. By teaching to the 
strengths of each individual student we are able to  
support students to reach their potential.  

Parents and carers are our schools' partners in the  

education and wellbeing of each student and we strive 

to ensure every student will be known, cared for and 

respected. Please take this opportunity to join us in the 

various activities during the week.  

Murrumburrah Public School is steadily reducing the 
amount of printing we generate. We are striving to not 
only reduce the amount of paper used but also save on 
the energy needed to print.  Wherever possible we use 
electronic versions of documents and read from the 
screen where feasible.  

For some time an electronic version of our weekly  
newsletter has been available on our Facebook page, 
Skoolbag app, website and email. We are gradually  
fazing out our paper copies. We will always make  
paper copies available for parents who need them and 
children will have access to a paper copy in their  
classrooms. Could you please indicate below if you wish 
to continue to receive a paper copy of the newsletter? 

 

From my desk… 

Clare Crawford   
 

I would like to continue receiving a paper copy of the weekly newsletter 

Child’s Name______________________________________________  Class___________________________ 

I would like to be added to the email list:  

Email_______________________________________________________________________________________



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Education Week All 31 July to 4 August Free   

Trent Barrett Shield  Years 3&4 Tuesday 1 August  Free   

Open classrooms  All welcome Tues 1 August from 10am  Free  

ICAS Comp & 
assessments ~ English 

Participating 
students 

Tuesday 1 August 
As per 
note 

 

Peer Support  
training day 

Year 6 Thursday 3 August   

District Athletics  
at Cootamundra  

Selected 
students 

Friday 4 August $4  

Hot shots tennis  All Friday 4 August Free   

WHAT’S HAPPENING... 

Parent information session 
School captains Aiden Hill and Jasmin Chesworth 

opened our Parent Information session held at the 

school last Wednesday night. They also delivered a 

great speech about what school means to them. 

Guests were very impressed! 

Assembly  

Well done to Term 3  
Class Representatives 
 

KS - Jack Allen & Mackenzie Hambrook 

1C - Tomas Mariani & Corinne Howe  

2D - Lewis Shea & Hannah Guy 

3G - Blair Porter & Annie Coulton  

4L - Jack Brooker & Jade Schulz  

5F - Angus Woodhead &  

Jasmin Morton-Manwaring  

6M - Reagan Duncan & Vanessa Stone  



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

A day in the life of Year 1... 
Term 3 is off to a busy start with Year 1 jumping straight back into their learning. In Literacy we have been continu-
ing on with our Learning Stations and Daily Guided Reading. We have also started our literacy unit on ‘The Little 
Refugee’, which has sparked some lively discussions within our classroom. This has tied in beautifully with our Ge-
ography unit called ‘Our Place On The Globe’ and we are looking forward to learning more about Australia and the 
world around us. In Maths we have been continuing on with Ten and Year 1 have been learning about place value 
and how to break down numbers. 

In PDHPE we have started our unit called ‘Protecting Me’, where we are learning about positive relationships and 
how to keep our body safe. Year 1 have also been learning about how to be a bucket filler. We have discovered that 
everyone has an invisible bucket and when we say and do kind things we are filling people’s buckets. It has been 
great to see so many positive gestures being made and so many of our buckets being filled! 

Term 3 is set to be busy for Year 1 but we look forward to lots of positive learning experiences and creating a lot of 

fun memories. Watch this space for what we get up to next! 

Book Fair fun! We were all very keen 
to get to the book fair on Friday. We 
had carefully prepared our wish lists 
the day before and were very excited 
to have our books, we couldn’t wait 
to start reading them.  

MPS Kookaburras go to the Regional Debates 
WOW!! Last Wednesday the Year 5&6 debaters faced their final 
zone debate. It was a tough debate but Year 6 won and are now 
waiting for the date to head to Regionals. We are so excited and 
can’t wait!!!  By Molly Glover  
 

Wow! The Year 5 debaters recently just won their first debate but 
sadly, they have lost their other three. The Murrumburrah Mag-
pies and the Murrumburrah Kookaburras had a debate against 
each other; the adjudicator had made her choice and picked the 
winning team, the Murrumburrah Kookaburras. So now, the  
Kookaburras are off to Regionals. Good luck to the Magpies and 
the Kookaburras in their future debates. By Jade Emms 
 



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

‘Learn to Live’ 

Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

Phone: 02 6386 2209 
Fax: 02 6386 2993  

Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: murrumburr-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Mobile Playgroup  
Every second Tuesday afternoon 1.30—3pm  

at MPS. Next one, 8 August  
For more information, please contact the school.  

Before & after school care  

Please contact Bunyip Pre School 

on 6386 2631 or 0418 581 357. 

P&C News 

Canteen 
Thank you this weeks canteen volunteers  
Monday 31 July ~ Nikki & Peggy 
Wednesday 2 August  ~ Tash & Clare 
Friday 4 August~ Reanna Smith  

Treen Brooker  
President   

Another bunch of superstar readers!!! 

A special morning tea was held last Wednesday to  
celebrate Marj's retirement. Marj has been working at 
MPS for 26 years and during that time she has done an 
outstanding job of keeping our classrooms sparkling 
clean. We wish her all the very best for a long and  
happy retirement. 

Young Theatre  

Company Presents  

ACTING WORKSHOPS  
Conducted by Canberra’s The Street 

Theatre at Southern Cross Cinema.  
Beginning in October, cost is $20 per  

head per day  

Junior acting classes 

Adult acting classes 

Directors workshop 

Master class for adults only  

To make enquiries and book your place 

email: youngtheatrecompany@gmail.com  

or phone Kay 6352 6550  


